
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: December 10, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Parish and School Staff, Social Action Ministers 

and Bulletin Editors 
 
From:  Kat Doyle, Director of Justice & Peace Ministries; Office of Life, 

Dignity and Justice 
  
Re: Social Action Writers Needed  

           
 
We all have a voice in the life of our Church. Justice & Peace Ministries for the 
Archdiocese of Atlanta challenges you to share your voice.   
 
If you have a talent for writing and passion for social action, we are interested 
in your contributions for a monthly column called Catholic Social Thought. We 
plan to use this column in our JustPeace newsletter as well as share it with 
parishes to use in their bulletins and social media. 
 
If you are interested in contributing, please contact Kat Doyle, Director of 
Justice & Peace Ministries, at kdoyle@archatl.com for a schedule of topics. 
 
Please share this information in your bulletins and newsletters for at least two 
to three weeks beginning with your Christmas bulletin. 
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